Upcoming Dates

Monday - May 25th

NO SCHOOL

Tuesday - May 26th

♦ 8th Grade Field Trip

Wednesday - May 27th

PreK Graduation 10:30

Thursday - May 28th

 Kindergarten Graduation ARP Dress Down

Friday - May 29th

8th Grade Graduation 5pm

Looking Ahead . . .

Monday - June 1st

Field Day 1st-5th

Tuesday - June 2nd

 Last Day of School - Full Day NO AFTERCARE

Thursday - August 6th

Back to School Open House 6-8

Last Day of School

The last day of school is Tuesday, June 2nd. It is a **FULL DAY**.

There will be NO AFTERCARE. Please make arrangements to have your child picked up by 3:15 p.m.

We will have an 11:00 Mass and an Awards Ceremony following.

Refrigerator News



May 25th - May 29th



Reminder

No School Monday, May 25th for Memorial Day

Uniform Sale-Volunteers Needed

We are in need of a few parent volunteers to help out during our uniform sale. If you can help out, please email lbuck@sacredheartcatholic.com. Sunshine Uniforms will be coming to our school on **Monday**, **June 1st from 1:00-6:00**. Uniforms will be available to try on. There will also be a 20% discount offered during this sale!

Pre-K Graduation

Wednesday, May 27th 10:30 a.m. in the Social Hall

Kindergarten Graduation

Thursday, May 28th 10:00 a.m. in the Social Hall

8th Grade Graduation

Friday, May 29th 5:00 p.m.

At Sacred Heart Catholic Church Reception Following in the Family Center



First Day of School

The first day of school for the 2015-2016 year will be **AUGUST 12, 2015.**

Vacation Bible School

VBS SonSpark Labs will be **June 29th-July 3rd from 9:00 a.m. to Noon.** Cost is \$20.00 with snack. If you would like your child to stay until 4:00, it will be \$50.00 and your child MUST bring a lunch. Contact Maria Bilodeau at

mbilodeau@sacredheartcatholic.com for more information.

Medication

Does your child have any medication, inhalers or epi-pens at school? If so, please make sure it is picked up by Tuesday, June 2nd. Anything left behind after June 2nd will be destroyed. Please contact the office if you are unsure if you have medicine here. New medication forms need to be filled out each year for medication to be left at school.

Summer Office Hours

Our summer office hours will be from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs., closed on Friday. The office will be closed from July 3rd – July 10th for the holiday. The office will reopen on July 13th.

NEW WEBSITE

Check out our NEW Sacred Heart School website! We have been working very hard to get this up and running. Please be patient while we have some items still "under construction"

www.shseagles.org

Step-Up Letters

If you have received your Step-Up renewal letter for the upcoming 2015-2016 school year, please send a copy in to the office, we need them in order to register you for Step Up. You can also email it to lbuck@sacredheartcatholic.com.

After Care/Tuition

Tuition and After Care fees must be paid in full by the end of the school year for you to be considered "registered" for the upcoming 2015-16 school year and to receive year end report cards. If you have any questions feel free to contact the office.

Sensa Success Skills Boot Camp

If you are interested in attending a summer skills camp at Sacred Heart, Call SENSA at 782-7629.

Lost & Found

Any Lost and Found items remaining after June 2nd will be donated. Lost and Found is spread out in the Family Center to easily find missing items.

